
  

Church Outing  
26th August 
This year we will be 
visiting the village of Turville in 
Buckinghamshire and then in the afternoon a 
visit to the Mapledurham estate. A coach will 
pick up from Acton Vale and Crown Centre, 
Hayes. Cost £30 per person to include coach 
travel, entrance fees and cream tea. Pub lunch 
will be extra. Please let Vera know if you wish to 
come.   

Contact the Chaplain  The Revd Catherine Carlyon 
Text/mobile/Facetime 07918 567435  Office (voice only) 020 7272 1292 
Email catherine.carlyon@london.anglican.org 
Postal address: Deaf Chaplaincy, 36 Causton Street, London SW1P 4AU 
Website www.londondeafchurch.com   
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A	
  Prayer	
  for	
  the	
  Feast	
  Day	
  of	
  St.	
  Mary	
  Magdalene	
  
God	
  of	
  life	
  and	
  love,	
  your	
  risen	
  Son	
  called	
  Mary	
  
Magdalene	
  by	
  name	
  and	
  sent	
  her	
  to	
  tell	
  his	
  disciples	
  
about	
  the	
  resurrection.	
  
Help	
  us	
  to	
  follow	
  her	
  example	
  and	
  share	
  the	
  Good	
  
News	
  of	
  your	
  risen	
  life	
  with	
  the	
  people	
  we	
  meet	
  
each	
  day.	
  Amen	
  

July 
2015 

There will be no Bible Study  
evenings at Enfield Sign  
Church after July 2nd until  
September as we take a  
break for the summer.  

Bishop of Gloucester. 
We wish the Ven. Rachel Treweek, the 
Archdeacon of Hackney many blessings as she 
leaves London to become the first woman to be 
a Diocesan Bishop.  

Rachel has been 
working with the Deaf 
Church in London since 
the retirement of the 
Ven. Bill Jacob.  
She will be consecrated 
as Bishop on 22nd July at 
Canterbury Cathedral 
and will begin her new 
work in September. 
Please remember her in 
your prayers as she 
prepares to move from 
London.  

Summer Party – August 1st
 

You are invited to  
2 Anatola Road, N19 5HN 
for a garden party from 2pm 
– 10pm with BBQ  from 6pm  
Stay for a while or all day. 

Please let Rev. Catherine know if 
you wish to come and if you need 
any special diet. 
 
Nearest tube: Archway 
Buses 4, C11, 43, 17, 263, 390, 41, 134, 143, 
210, 271, and W5 
Free parking on nearby roads after midday. 

Did you know that 
the Foundling Hospital 
was set up in 1739 to 
care for babies who were 

at risk of being abandoned. It continued its work 
until 1954 and during its time it cared for and 
educated 25,000 children. Why not visit the 
museum to find out more of its history at 40 
Brunswick Square, WC1N 1AZ. 
Disabled people are allowed a reduced entry price 
and NT members get 50% discount.   



 


